
June 24, 2021 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket #20210015-EL 

Dear Sirs, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/28/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07081-202· 

Florida Power and Light is asking for the largest single rate hike in Florida History. This 

at a time when consumers are facing an increased cost of goods and services as we 

recover from the economic downturn caused by COVID-19. Increasing cost of electricity 

is something you, the Public Service Commission, can control. 

FPL has power plants and substations across Florida that they are not using but we are 

required to pay for the running of and the maintenance of these plants. 

It is unconscionable to think that we should have to pay more for our electric service at a 

time like this. Especially when the shareholders will realize an even greater profit than 

before. They too should also be required to make sacrifices. Rubber stamping an all-time 

high return on equity of 11.5 percent goes against helping struggling Floridians. Putting 

people first over profits should come first. 

Now is not the time to give FPL what it wants; let's keep public in the Public Service 

Commission! 

Sincerely, 

q£lm 
Raymond and Teresa Perri 
14605 Aeries Way Dr . 

. Ft. Myers, FL 33912 
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